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Re:  Class II Permissive Changes including Frequency Change - FCC ID: MIJCM350V 

 
General Dynamics C4 Systems has submitted a Class II Permissive Change request for the 
CM-350 VDT under FCC ID: MIJCM350V.   One of the changes includes reducing the 
lower operating frequency of the radio from 118 MHz (Original Grant) to 117.975 MHz.  
This extension is being implemented via software modification only, without any hardware 
or RF characteristic changes to the Radio. 
 
It has been confirmed that 117.975 MHz is still within the Aeronautical Mobile /Air Traffic 
Control (ATC) frequency allocation under 47 CFR Part 2.106, Table of Frequency 
Allocations, and 47 CFR Part 87 for Aviation Services.  Therefore, this frequency change 
complies with the Grant frequency policy of KDB 634817 since it is still within the allowed 
frequencies per the applicable rule part and allocation chart. 
 
Also, please confirm that both the 5K60A3E and 6K00A3E emission designators will be 
included for this Class II permissive change as noted on the original grant.  For some reason 
when I was generating the on-line application both designators failed to appear in the final 
copy.  
 
Please contact me by telephone at (480) 441-3725 or by email at Gil.Estrella@gdc4s.com if 
there are any questions or if additional information is needed regarding this Class II 
submittal. 
 
Thank you very much. 
 
 
Regards,  

Gil Estrella  
GENERAL DYNAMICS  
C4 Systems  
8201 E. McDowell Rd. M/S H2550  
Scottsdale, AZ  85252  
Phone: 480-441-3725  Pager: 877-473-9680  
Fax:   480-441-3625  
EMail: Gil.Estrella@gdc4s.com 
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